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2008 Minutes

Date: Tuesday, 25th November 2008 (Xmas)
Time: 7.30pm – 8.02pm 
Apologies: Ray Wurlod, Paul Turner, Bruce Gordon
Attendees: M. Williams, G. Ashton, J. Bailey, J. Staniforth, D. Cooper, R. Barrington, D. Kennedy,

K. Gallagher, C. Hodge, L. Petrucco, Lou Petrucco, D. Crabtree, D. Smith, C. Crabtree, A. Smith,
G. Ollerton, G. Grigg, J. McDonald, J. Noye, K. Krauter, R. Buggie, S. Collins
Correspondence Out: NIL
Correspondence In: NIL
Secretary Report: (S. Collins): (moved by D. Cooper seconded by D. Kennedy)
Treasurer Report (J. McDonald):  (moved by C. Hodge seconded by D. Crabtree)
Balance: $4275.85
Received correspondence from ATO regarding our ABN number for BAS
Vice President: (G. Ashton): NIL
President Report: (R. Buggie):  NIL
Expressed his thanks to all members for the effort throughout the Season
NSW Delegate:
Advised that NSW are also having a shortage of umpires

Possibility of Umpires course being held during March 2009 (TBA)

CSMLBI Delegate:

 Advised that the Catchers Speed up rule has been removed from the CSMLBI Rules
STGBA Delegate: (NIL)

General Business: 
J. Bailey:
-
Advised members when completing an Ejection Report to include details of Innings and Score

-
Advised that the move from PA to new field is underway for Winter Season and that the lease of the field will be for 21 years.

P. Barrington:

-
Raised the issue of an umpire calling time during the middle of a game.

-
Requested clarification of the replacement rule – 9 players.

D. Crabtree:

-
Raised issue of Cancelled games after 1 innings

-
Request members advise their availability for umpire allocations

-
Asked Question: When does an umpire stop being an umpire?

R. Buggie:
-
Asked Members to think about the following Question:


What are we (as an umpire) there to do on the field?

· Juniors finish on 20th December 2008

· CSMLB finish on 14th December 2008

· R13 – Dave Crabtree requested the STG-SBUA Exec. to do umpire allocations while away

· Juniors come back on 7th February 2009

Next Meeting:

7.30pm, Tuesday 24th February 2009 at Comets Clubhouse
